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October 18, 2023 

 

Dear Stuyvesant Community,  

 

The safety and well-being of all students and staff members at Stuyvesant High School remain 

our highest priority.  To this end, we are sending you this second notice to update you of the 

potential threat that was made against our school via email.   

 

Consistent with our established safety protocols, we immediately reported the potential threat to 

NYPD.  Following its investigation, NYPD determined that the alleged threat was not credible. 

 

We have continued all regularly scheduled classes and activities inside of the school building 

today.  However, out of an abundance of caution, students are remaining in the building during 

lunch and free periods.  School safety agents, NYPD and staff are continuing to monitor the 

situation and there will be increased school safety and NYPD presence during dismissal. We are 

reminding students to stay vigilant as they travel to/from school. 

 

Additionally, after-school activities will continue as planned today. Students may leave the 

building after their scheduled day and re-enter the building until 4:00pm. 

 

We assure you that every precaution was taken and will continue to be taken to ensure the safety 

of our students and staff.  

 

We look forward to your continued partnership as we work together to ensure that Stuyvesant 

continues to provide the best and safest learning environment possible for all its students.  If you 

have any questions, then please feel free to contact Ms. Ingram at RIngram3@schools.nyc.gov. 

 

We remain committed to ensuring that every child will be safe in school. 

 

Sincerely, 

Seung C. Yu 

Seung C. Yu, Ed.D 

Principal 

Stuyvesant High School 
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